
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 SFY23 Voids of NCCI MUE OPH and DME Claims in December 19, 2023 claim cycle 
 
 

Louisiana Medicaid has processed administrative voids in the December 19, 2023 payment cycle for fee-
for-service outpatient hospital (OPH) and DME claims that originally paid from July 1, 2022 through March 
31, 2023 because they were not edited with the National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Medically Unlikely 
Edits (MUE).   
 
The voided OPH and DME claims were included in the June 27, 2023 recycle where they were reprocessed 
with EOB 809 (CCI: Unites of service exceeds medically unlikely edit).  However, the recycle did not 
correctly offset the original payment.    
 
Questions regarding this message and fee-for-service claims are to be directed to Gainwell Technologies 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 
 


